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Additional information for the April 2019 quarterly 
HCPCS codes update 
In the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Bulletin BT201919, the IHCP announced coverage and billing 

information for new codes for the April 2019 Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) update. The 

IHCP is publishing additional information related to the HCPCS update. The additional information applies retroactively 

to dates of service (DOS) on or after April 1, 2019. 

This bulletin updates special billing information for the newly covered HCPCS 

codes published in Table 2 of BT201919. Providers may submit, resubmit, or 

adjust fee-for-service (FFS) claims affected by this change for DOS on or after 

April 1, 2019. 

The Revenue Codes with Special Procedure Code Linkages, accessible from the 

Code Sets page at in.gov/medicaid/providers, will be updated with this information. 

Outpatient pricing update for newly covered HCPCS codes listed in April 2019 HCPCS update, 
retroactive for DOS on or after April 1, 2019 

 

HCPCS 
code 

Description Special billing information 

C9040 Injection, fremanezumab-vfrm, 1 mg Linked to revenue code 636 

C9043 Injection, levoleucovorin, 1 mg Linked to revenue code 636 

C9044 Injection, cemiplimab-rwlc, 1 mg Linked to revenue code 636 

C9045 Injection, moxetumomab pasudotox-tdfk, 0.01 mg Linked to revenue code 636 

C9046 Cocaine hydrochloride nasal solution for topical 
administration, 1 mg 

Linked to revenue code 636 

C9141 Injection, factor viii, (antihemophilic factor, 
recombinant), pegylated-aucl (jivi), 1 i.u. 

Linked to revenue code 636 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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